Jacqui Wallace

From:

Pearl Ochei <

Sent:

12 June 2013 13:37

To:

Jacqui Wallace

Subject:

RE: Notification of a Public Procession: 29 June 2013

Dear Jacqui,

Thanks for your email,

- We are quite aware of the 28th days notice period which is why we posted out the initial application 1st class on the 22nd of May 2013.
- We were unaware you required two separate applications for two different routes as we only sent one for
 the Festival of Life March in July last year with three different routes and because it was a parade on the
 pavements it was treated differently and no indication at the time was given we required different
 applications or risk assessments per route hence our mistake in this.
- In this instance, we were notified on the 3rd of June (already outwit the 28th days notice) of the need for two applications and the clash with Armed forces parade which required the committee to re-think the plan, the best day of which was Sunday 9th when we all met together.
- By this time, it was impossible to meet this 28 days deadline.
- We also want to draw attention to the fact that we are not requiring any road closures for our parade at all, and will cause very little or no disruptions at all.

In all, we note the corrections you have made and will ensure it does not re-occur

Kind regards

Pearl Ochei Church Office Manager



City of God Aberdeen 20 Holburn Street Aberdeen AB10 6BT

If you are not the intended recipient, any unauthorised review, use, re-transmission, dissemination, copying, disclosure or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information is prohibited. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of RCCG City of God ABERDEEN. If you receive this message in error, please inform the sender and then delete the e-mail from your system. City of God is registered as RCCG Jesus House Aberdeen, Charity No SC037926.